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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Georgia Division of Family and Children Services (DFCS) 

has posted the TANF Caseload Reduction Credit (CRC) Report 

(ACF 202) for public viewing.  The ACF Form 202 is required by 

states that are reporting caseload reduction information for fiscal 

year 2020.  Georgia is offering the public the opportunity to send 

comments on the estimates and methodologies used to complete 

the caseload reduction credit report via email to 

Melinda.Mewbourn@dhs.ga.gov. The comment period ends on 

December 11, 2020.   

 

To access the report, please click here:  

http://.dhs.georgia.gov/temporary-assistance-needy-families 
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